	
	Secretary of the Faculty


Memo

To:
Voting Faculty

From:
Lea B. Vaughn

Date:
May 9, 2003

Re:
Transmission of Dean’s and Program Identification Comm. ‘s Report

             RCEP in the College of Forest Resources

As you may know, this spring three units have been conducting a review of their programs under Faculty Code Chapter 26: Financial Emergency and Procedures for Elimination of an Academic Program.  In all three cases, these program changes are taking place as a result of organic changes within the unit rather than a financial emergency.  Nonetheless, the Code requires that Chapter 26 be followed.  As part of that process, the Dean’s Report and the Program Identification Committee’s Report must be made available to the Faculty in a Class C Bulletin:

The dean's intention to reorganize, consolidate or eliminate the identified program(s) shall be announced within a period of thirty instructional days from the appointment of the Program Identification Committee. This announcement shall be made in the form of a detailed and specific report accompanied by a separate statement from the Program Identification Committee. Both of these documents shall be submitted by the dean to the President, the Provost and the chair(s) of the affected unit(s), and to the Secretary of the Faculty, who shall publish them in a Class C Bulletin within seven instructional days of receiving them.

Accompanying this memo, you will find electronic copies of both reports.  Additionally, they will be posted to the Faculty Senate webpage.  

Soon, Sandra Silberstein, Chair Faculty Senate, will be appointing a Review Committee to conduct the public portion of this process.  These names will be announced to you in a Class C bulletin.  The purpose of the public portion of the process is to provide all members of the University community an opportunity to ask questions and make comments about the proposed changes.

Thank you.
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